
7:37 Convene 
Opening prayer 
Minutes voted on and approved 
No chaplain: Grand Knight reflected on how hard a year we had and how we hung together as a team of 
Christian men 
Financial report: we accomplished all we had planned and we are aiming at a $30K golf outing this year 
Membership drive an OLMC was successful and gave us 4 new members. Total of 11 new members this year. 
Membership drive at St. Roberts is being scheduled 
Tom Anstead’s funeral was well attended 
There will be a report going out shortly noting what our upcoming meetings will be.  
Everyone is requested to bring a bottle to the next meeting for the golf outing. 
The Officers Installation Mass will be on August 25 at OLMC. 
The most recent bucket collection netted $970 bringing the total so far to $1900. 
The inaugural KoC 1K virtual run will be held from 15 – 31 October. Cost per runner will be $25. Shirts will be 
$10. 
 There will be trophies for first, second and third place men and women 
 The company we hired will set up a website and keep track of statistics for a 1% charge 
 There is also a 2% set up fee. Both of these come out of the $25 entry fee 
 The only up front charge is $120 for the trophies and we already have enough runners to cover this 
 Possible donor for gift certificates 
Tom said we have a new field manager and the insurance business is growing exponentially 
The new bell system was installed at OLMC and they are well worth the $10K investment. 
New business 

Friday July 16 will be a novena Mass at OLMC and the Knights have been requested to be greeters 
Dave Wells has requested funding for Focus at a college in Boston. We voted $250 twice a year 
Our website provider has been bought out. Should have little impact but stand by. 
Grand Knight requested a member volunteer to be a new member mentor 

Good of the order: three Knights came forward with family members in need of prayers 
Closing prayer 
8:25 Closed


